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17th June 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

EYFS Sports Day – Friday 27th June 

We’re excited to invite you to our Foundation Stage Sports Day on Friday 27th June. This is a family-

friendly day, with a picnic lunch at 12:00pm (weather permitting) and fun, active sessions throughout the 

morning. 

Timings and Activities: 

● Reception races will begin at 9:10am on the school field (approx. 50 mins). Children should wear 

their house-coloured T-shirt, shorts, and trainers: 

 

○ Unicorn – BLUE 

○ Griffin – YELLOW 

○ Phoenix – RED 

○ Dragon – GREEN 

 

● After Reception races, Nursery children and families are invited to join us at 10:15am in the small yard 

for a relaxed session of outdoor games and activities. Nursery children should come in PE kit. 

 

● At 12:00pm, children can join their parents for a picnic lunch on the small yard or school field, 

returning to the small yard by 12:50pm for registration (for Reception and Nursery children staying for 

the afternoon session). 
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● Optional: Parents may take their child to watch older siblings (Years 4–6) race in the afternoon. 

      Please complete the Google Form by Monday, 23rd June. 

https://forms.gle/cs5Bhi8s3zQfsssz7  to let us know if you’d like your child to spectate. 

 

Important Reminders: 

● Bring something to sit on for the morning and picnic. 

● If your child is having a picnic with someone else, written permission must be provided in advance, 

using the following Google Form: https://forms.gle/stmUFESmsU2RkHo49 

● Children not joining the picnic will be supervised and offered a special school lunch. 

 

Additional Notes: 

● Toilets: Pupil toilets are for children only. A staff member will direct parents to the nearest adult 

toilet (near Year 2/3 classroom). 

● Respect barrier: Please stay behind it at all times. 

● Staff supervision: Let staff handle any pupil needs throughout the event. 

● Photos/videos: For personal use only – please do not share on social media. 

 

If the weather prevents us from holding Sports Day, our reserve date is Thursday 4th July. 

Yours sincerely, 

Sheena Baker 

Systems Manager 

 

 

 

 


